
My Family or Business Would Like to Donate! 
Please count us in for a donation at the following level: 
BUNT - $100 - $249 

SINGLE - $250 - $499 

DOUBLE - $500 - $749 

TRIPLE - $500 - $999 

HOME RUN - $1000 - $2499 

GRAND SLAM - $2500 - $4999 

WALK-OFF MVP - $5000 + 

Please make checks payable to                                      
Alpena Huron Shore  Little League 

and send by mail with this form to                                            
AHSLL, P.O. Box 1004, Alpena, MI 49707  

Prefer to donate online?  Visit                    
bit.ly//LightThePark                                                                            
or scan the code here! 

Name of Family or Business as You Want it to Appear on the Recognition Tribute: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person:____________________________  Phone:___________________ 

Email Address:__________________________________ 

Where should we mail the receipt for your tax deductible donation? 

Attn:________________________________ 

Street Number/PO Box:___________________________________________ 

City:____________________________________________________________ 

State: __________________  Zip:______________________________ 

Light The Park! 

Let’s 

We Need Your Help to Make the Dream of Having Lights on the Baseball and Softball 
Fields at the Complex on US 23 North a Reality!  Can You Step Up to the Plate to Help? 

AHSLL is working hard to make the dream of having lights on our softball and baseball fields a reality. Current plans 
have construction of the infrastructure for the project set to begin late summer or early fall of this year (2023).  We 
have been able to set aside money from previous raffle ticket sales, are applying for grants and are exploring other 
avenues.  However, as part of our fundraising efforts, we are seeking donations from our community.  Family legacy 
and business donations made at the suggested levels below will receive lasting recognition at the Complex on US 23 
N.  Your donation is tax deductible and will make an impact for the future of youth baseball and softball and our      
community as a whole.    

Having lights on the fields not only enhances the experience for our enrolled players and their families but             
increases the number of game times we are able to schedule and opens up more opportunities for Little League 
sanctioned tournaments.  The space would also be available for other travel ball tournaments and community 
events.  We hope you can help invest in the future of Alpena baseball and softball.  Adding lights to these fields will 
not only grow the sports but comes with the added bonus of infusing more tourism dollars into our local economy. 


